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Office Hours: Our Community Center is currently staffed by volunteers 
on the Board. The hours are 10am-1pm M-Th for in-person or calls. 
Please wear a mask if you are coming into the office. 

 

  

 

COMMITTEES! 
Many of you have signed up for 
committees and the meetings 
are underway. If you want to be 
on a committee, fill out a 
committee volunteer form from 
the office or online. 

GARDEN CLUB! This is back in 
action and the first meeting is 
March 17 at 10:30am. 

GAME DAYS! Every month, a 
gaming event will occur at 
the Community Center. It 
will be held on the last 
Thursday of the month. You 
can bring a game or two. It 
will be between 1-4pm. All 
are welcome. For questions, 
please contact the office. 

 

EASTER BREAKFAST and 
EGG HUNT! The SLAMS Club 
and HERS Club are 
organizing the Easter 
Breakfast and Egg Hunt. It 
will be held on April 17. 
Please contact the office 
for more information. 

FISH DERBY! This is 
happening this year and 
thanks to the SLAMS Club, 

it is an exciting event. There 
is a need for volunteers. 
Please reach out to the 
office for more information. 
The Derby is taking place on 
May 28. For the first time in 
Scott Lake history, the entire 
fish stocking of the lake for 
this event is being covered 
by the Association. 



 
 

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR WATER 
BILLS 
Low Income Household Water Assistance 
Program (LIHWAP) provides emergency 
assistance to low-income households who are 
disconnected or are in imminent threat of 
disconnection. LIHWAP provides water 
assistance to households in Washington. Please 
go online and contact the LIHWAP if you are 
interested. Additionally, NW Water Systems has 
a payment plan that for overdue water bills 
and can be contacted at 360-876-0958. 

 

   

Scott Lake Maintenance Board of Trustees 
President Richard Graham, Vice President Eric Riffe, Treasurer Kelleigh 

Eckholm, Secretary Jyll Jones, Mike Pierce, Jim Hawkes, Marci Simmons, 
Tiffany Round, Theresa Parsons 

Committee Volunteers 

Water: 

Chair-Theresa Parsons, VP-
Eric Riffe, Ron Johnson, 
Doug Ogden, Tom 
Cullenton, Kano Melvin 

Architecture: 

Chair-Eric Riffe, Pete 
Church, Dane Johnston 

Communications: 

Chair-Jim Hawkes,  Dane 
Johnston, Katherine Kearney 

Finance: 

Chair-Kelleigh Eckholm, 
Dane Johnston, Gary Griess, 
Janis Snyder, Judy Zygar, 
Michael Kearney 

Parks & Recreation: 

Chair-Marci Simmons, Dane 
Johnston, Judy Zygar, Brent 
Novak, Janis Snyder 

Governance: 

Chair-Mike Pierce, Dane 
Johnston, Janis Snyder, 
Alaine  Schumann, Suzanne 
Fromme 

 

Coloring Contest 
 
For the month of March, 
SLMC will be conducting a 
coloring contest. 
 
It will be judged by SLAMS, 
HERS and the GARDEN 
CLUBS. 
 
The theme is easter or 
spring. 
 
Timeline for submissions is 
March 1-31. 
 

You choose your art from 
anywhere, internet or book. 
 
All original forms of coloring, 
pencil drawing, etc will be 
considered. 
 
Submissions should be no 
larger than 8.5x11. 
 
We will display the artwork in 
the Community Center. It 
will be organized 
by age group. 
 
0-5 years of age 
6-10 years of age 
11-18 years of age 
 
Each age group will receive 
a prize for first place. 
You can email your art to 
office@scottlake.net or bring 
it into the office. 
 
Winners will be announced 
on April 8 and displayed on 
our website and facebook 
page. 


